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PECK JOHN G. O'DONAGHUE. 
TORONTO, Can.

November 29, 1909,
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Dear Sirs
I have neglected answering your letter of Nov­

ember 16th owing to absence from the City, and I have now 
to answer it shortly, rather than to wait to deal with it 
more extensively.

(1) My opinion of the law, as it stands, appears 
in the November, 1909, issue of "The Square Deal", at pages 
296-7. Other opinions of value are mentioned in the article,

(2) The Trades and Labor Congress of Canada has 
suggested amendments, a copy of which I enclose herewith.

(3) I do not think the time is ripe for the ex­
tension of the Act to all employments.

I should like to say more about the Act, but am 
pressed for time at the moment and do not wish to delay you.

Yours sincerely,
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